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Khatri, Paresh, Env. Health

From: Khatri, Paresh, Env. Health
Sent: Monday, August 18, 2008 2:04 PM
To: 'Matt Herrick'
Subject: RE: Additional Well Abandonment (Arco Station #6113, Case No. RO0000393)

Matt, 

 
Thank you for the site status.  Based on the information provided in your e-mail correspondence, abandoning monitoring 

wells MW-3, MW-6, MW-10, and MW-13 prior to construction activities appears appropriate.  We look forward to your 
replacement well locations once the construction activities have been completed. 

 

Sincerely,  
 

 
 

Paresh C. Khatri 
Hazardous Materials Specialist 

Alameda County Environmental Health 

Local Oversight Program 
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway 

Alameda, CA  94502-6577 

  

Phone: (510) 777-2478 

Fax: (510) 337-9335 

  

E-mail: Paresh.Khatri@acgov.org 

  

http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/lop.htm 
 

Confidentiality Notice: This e-mail message, including any attachments, is for the sole use of intended recipient(s) and 

may contain confidential and protected information.  Any unauthorized review, use, disclosure, or distribution is 

prohibited.  If you are not the intended recipient, please contact the sender by reply e-mail and destroy all copies of the 

original message. 

 

From: Matt Herrick [mailto:mherrick@broadbentinc.com]  

Sent: Monday, August 18, 2008 9:53 AM 

To: Khatri, Paresh, Env. Health 
Subject: Additional Well Abandonment (Arco Station #6113, Case No. RO0000393) 

 
Paresh, 
 
Per our conversation earlier this morning, this email serves to request approval from the Alameda County Environmental 
Health to properly abandon wells MW-3, MW-6, MW-10, and MW-13 at the subject site.  The property is in the process of 
being divested.  The new property owner is scheduled to raze and rebuild the Station building.  As you may recall, wells 
MW-1 and MW-8 were abandoned earlier this summer in anticipation of construction activities.  We have recently been 
informed that the new property owner is giving up approximately 12 feet of property to the north to allow for widening of 
East Stanley Boulevard and the addition of a right turn lane.  Wells MW-6, MW-10, and MW-13 will no longer on Station 
6113 property once this is completed.  Additionally, we have also recently learned that well MW-3 is within the 
construction demolition area on the property.  Accordingly, it is recommended that wells MW-3, MW-6, MW-10, and MW-
13 be properly abandoned prior to commencement of construction activities.           
 
Once raze/rebuild activities are complete, the new site layout will be surveyed and replacement well locations will be 
proposed.   
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Please let us know if you approve this request.   
 
Thanks 
 
Matt Herrick 
Senior Hydrogeologist 
Broadbent & Associates, Inc. 
(775) 322-7969 
 


